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  Denmark UPR 

While thanking the Danish government for all its efforts in observing and strengthening 
human rights, the Organization for Defending Victims of Violence (ODVV) would like to 
raise a number of points which it thinks will help further improve the human rights situation 
in the country: 

Although Denmark has joined many international human rights treaties, nevertheless they 
have not been institutionalization within the country’s laws and regulations. While calling 
upon the Danish government to adopt appropriate policies, to integrate its international 
commitments with its domestic laws, legislation and justice systems. 

Also like many other European countries, Denmark has refrained from joining the 
Convention on the Protection of the Rights of Migrant Workers. We believe that the feeling 
of the enjoyment of human rights must not only be limited to the citizens of a country, but 
individuals who are migrants from other countries and join the work force in the economy 
cycle to also benefit and enjoy these rights, and not feel discriminated against. 

Furthermore, Denmark still lacks an executable nationwide plan of action for the promotion 
and protection of human rights. We call upon the Danish government to prepare and 
implement programmes with the help of human rights NGOs such as the Danish Institute 
for Human Rights, to organize the improvement and promotion of the human rights of the 
country. 

Also recently contrary to asylum seeking and granting of nationality laws codified by the 
United Nations, the Danish government has refused the granting of citizenship to 
Palestinian children. On this basis the Danish government has failed to inform Palestinian 
families the international laws with regards to their children born in Denmark would get 
citizenship. According to UN’s directive children whose lands are occupied and are born in 
other countries without prolonged process they can become citizens of those countries. 

Although following the disclosure of this fact, with a 10 year delay the Danish government 
sent the families of nearly 500 Palestinian children born in the country letters asking the 
parents to take action in getting citizenship for their children, but the ODVV sees this as a 
bad treatment of Palestinians by the government, and urges the government to adopt 
methods to give back the dignity of Palestinian families. 

The existence of cases of Islamophobia which has spread under the cover of freedom of 
expression is one of the major causes for concern of the ODVV, and urges the Danish 
government to set a distinction between defamation of religion and civil liberties when 
presenting its views and stances, and set the atmosphere for all the citizens of the country 
from any religion or ethnicity to observe and respect human rights.  

    


